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COMMENTS ON SC-4 DRAFT REPORT


A general comment is that the executive summary should cross-reference the subsequent sections for clarity, Also, a short introduction with the mandate of SC-4 would be helpful.


Recommendation 1 : API


« There is a growing agreement that rights should not accrue from the API stage »


This sentence is misleading and should be moved to section 1.3 : a contribution from Australia suggested this, but a contribution from France suggested the contrary.


Recommendation 3 : the coordination stage should he simplified


There seems to be only one view expressed on this (USA). This point should therefore appear in section 1.2. Moreover, WRC-95 took the opposite approach by, inserting additional parameters in Appendix S4.


Recommendation 5 : Due diligence


Although there is consensus on the need for a due diligence « process », there is no consensus on the specifics of each of the two possible approaches (administrative or. financial).


Recommendation 8 : Changes in the ITU


The only consensus is that no major changes should be done to the Constitution or to the Convention. However, significant changes may, be done to the Radio Regulations,. on which there is no consensus at this stage.


The last part of the sentence («some specific changes should be made...») is probably misplaced and should go to section 1.3, since there is no consensus of specific changes should be made.


Section 1.3.1


The text is misleading in that it implies that there would be consensus on the procedural approach to due diligence.


Recommendation 9


All possible solutions dealing with Resolution 18 should be put forward to WRC-97. All additional sentence should therefore be added at the end of this paragraph: « Final decision will rest to the competent bodies of the Union. »
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